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Doctor De Soto Jun 27 2022 Doctor de Soto, a dentist who also happens to be
a mouse, is the best dentist in town. He treats animals of all shapes and
sizes - that is, except for "cats and other dangerous animals". When a fox
appears in his surgery with bad toothache, kind-hearted Doctor de Soto
agrees to help. But is he foolish to trust a fox? Could a small mouse outwit
the foxiest of animals? This modern classic is full of mischief, warmth and
humour.
2nd Grade Jumbo Language Arts Success Workbook Sep 26 2019 3 BOOKS IN 1!
Learning at home is as easy as A B C with this supersized workbook that's
jam-packed with 320 pages of kid-friendly, teacher-reviewed activities for
kids tackling 2nd grade reading and language arts skills. Perfect for back
to school--no matter what that looks like! A strong foundation of language
arts skills is essential for 2nd graders working to become successful
readers. This workbook (a $39 value for just $18.99!) brings together 3 of
Sylvan Learning's most popular curriculum-based activity books, and includes
320 colorful pages all designed to help your child get comfortable with
foundational reading concepts like: • consonant blends • silent consonants •
hard & soft letter sounds • compounds & contractions • prefixes & suffixes •
reading comprehension • long & short vowel spelling • people, family, and
animal vocabulary ... and much more! With vibrant, colorful pages full of
games and puzzles, 2nd Grade Jumbo Language Arts Success Workbook will help
your child catch up, keep up, and get ahead—and best of all, to have lots of
fun doing it! *Includes the full text of 2nd Grade Reading Skill Builders,
2nd Grade Spelling Games & Activities, and 2nd Grade Vocabulary Puzzles
***** Why Sylvan Products Work ***** Sylvan Learning Workbooks won a
National Parenting Publications Awards (NAPPA) Honors Award as a top book

series for children in the elementary-aged category. NAPPA is the nation’s
most comprehensive awards program for children’s products and parenting
resources and has been critically reviewing products since 1990. The Award
recognizes Sylvan Learning Workbooks as some of the most innovative and
useful products geared to parents. Sylvan's proven system inspires kids to
learn and has helped children nationwide catch up, keep up, and get ahead in
school. Sylvan has been a trusted partner for parents for thirty years and
has based their supplemental education success on programs developed through
a focus on the highest educational standards and detailed research. Sylvan’s
line of educational products equips families with fun, effective, and gradeappropriate learning tools. Our workbooks and learning kits feature
activities, stories, and games to reinforce the skills children need to
develop and achieve their academic potential. Students will reap the rewards
of improved confidence and a newfound love of learning.
Keena Ford and the Second-Grade Mix-Up Nov 08 2020 Keena Ford doesn't mean
to be a troublemaker, but sometimes things get out of hand. Lucky for her,
it's the beginning of the second grade and Keena's got a clean slate. So
when her new second-grade teacher, Ms. Campbell, mistakenly thinks it's her
birthday and brings in a huge chocolate cake, Keena realizes that she's
gotten herself into a sticky situation. She knows she has to tell the truth,
but it's not easy to turn down her very own birthday cake and a chance to
wear a sparkly crown. How will Keena get out of this mess?
Owl Moon Aug 25 2019 On a winter's night under a full moon, a father and
daughter trek into the woods to see the Great Horned Owl.
That is what Leprechauns Do Jun 23 2019 When leprechauns Ari, Boo, and Col
need to place the pot of gold at the end of the rainbow, they cannot help
getting into mischief along the way.
National Geographic Readers: Martin Luther King, Jr. Feb 09 2021 The most
effective method used to influence children to read is to incorporate the
information that interests them the most. National Geographic Readers are
educational, high-interest, and comprehensive for children. In this title,
readers will learn about the fascinating life and legacy civil rights leader
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. In this level three biography, difficult
concepts are made understandable and transitioned into a more approachable
manner. This includes the use of sidebars, timetables, diagrams and fun
facts to hold the interest of the young reader. The colorful design and
educational illustrations round out this text as an exemplary book for their
young minds to explore. National Geographic supports K-12 educators with ELA
Common Core Resources. Visit www.natgeoed.org/commoncore for more
information.
Get Ready for Second Grade, Amber Brown Oct 20 2021 Amber Brown is excited
to be starting second grade--and a little nervous, too. But Amber Brown
decides she's ready for whatever happens, and second grade had better be
ready for Amber Brown!
What If You Had Animal Hair? Nov 20 2021 If you could have any animal's
hair, whose would you choose? If you had a polar bear's double coat, you
would never have to wear a hat when playing in the snow. If you had reindeer
hair, it could help you stay afloat in water. And if you had a porcupine's
hair, no bully would ever bother you again! WHAT IF YOU HAD ANIMAL HAIR? is
a follow-up to the adorable WHAT IF YOU HAD ANIMAL TEETH? Each spread will

feature a photographic image of the animal and its hair on the left and an
illustration of a child with that animal's hair on the right. As in ANIMAL
TEETH, the illustrations will be humorous and will accompany informative
text.
Fahrenheit 451 Nov 28 2019 A fireman in charge of burning books meets a
revolutionary school teacher who dares to read. Depicts a future world in
which all printed reading material is burned.
Dory Fantasmagory Mar 13 2021 My name is Dory, but everyone calls me
Rascal. This is my family. And I'm the littlest. Meet Dory - an irresistible
scamp with a huge imagination. Dory's the youngest in her family, which
STINKS because it means everyone's always too busy to play with her. Or
worse! They call her too little to join in. Luckily Dory has plenty of
friends to keep her company - even if everyone else says they're just
imaginary. And Dory has a lot to do: outsmarting the monsters that live in
her house, escaping from prison (aka time-out) and exacting revenge on her
sister's favourite doll... Fully illustrated throughout, and with perfectfor-bedtime length chapters, this adorable little mischief-maker is sure to
capture your heart.
Brain Quest Grade 2 Reading Jan 23 2022 Hone your reading skills with a fun
story deck and Q&A! Sharpen your skills while you play! Here are 56
accessible, entertaining, illustrated stories designed just for 2nd
graders—a biography about astronaut Sally Ride, a letter to a congresswoman,
a scientific article about fossils, a story about life on a big ranch.
Following each story card is a reading comprehension card with lively
questions about content, character, and more. And then comes a card with
questions on grammar, phonics, word choice, and other ELA topics. Brain
Quest Reading Grade 2 is an excellent way for kids to hone their skills and
become accomplished, enthusiastic readers - all in the form of a fun game to
play with a friend, a parent, or by yourself. Vetted by a panel of America’s
highest award-winning teachers, and embraced by kids and parents because it
flat-out works, Brain Quest opens a world of information and education with
its fast-paced question-and-answer format, bright full-color illustrations,
and lively attitude.
Make Way for Ducklings Aug 18 2021 "Robert McCloskey's unusual and stunning
pictures have long been a delight for their fun as well as their spirit of
place."—The Horn Book Mrs. Mallard was sure that the pond in the Boston
Public Gardens would be a perfect place for her and her eight ducklings to
live. The problem was how to get them there through the busy streets of
Boston. But with a little help from the Boston police, Mrs. Mallard and
Jack, Kack, Lack, Nack, Ouack, Pack, and Quack arive safely at their new
home. This brilliantly illustrated, amusingly observed tale of Mallards on
the move has won the hearts of generations of readers. Awarded the Caldecott
Medal for the most distinguished American picture book for children in 1941,
it has since become a favorite of millions. This classic tale of the famous
Mallard ducks of Boston is available for the first time in a full-sized
paperback edition. Make Way for Ducklings has been described as "one of the
merriest picture books ever" (The New York Times). Ideal for reading aloud,
this book deserves a place of honor on every child's bookshelf. "This
delightful picture book captures the humor and beauty of one special
duckling family. ... McClosky's illustrations are brilliant and filled with

humor. The details of the ducklings, along with the popular sights of
Boston, come across wonderfully. The image of the entire family proudly
walking in line is a classic."—The Barnes & Noble Review "The quaint story
of the mallard family's search for the perfect place to hatch ducklings. ...
For more than fifty years kids have been entertained by this warm and
wonderful story."—Children's Literature
Can I Be Your Dog? Jun 15 2021 The New York Times bestseller featured on
THE TODAY SHOW! A heart-tugging dog adoption story told through
letters--deeply sincere and almost desperate pleas for a forever home--from
the dog, himself! This picture book shares the tale of Arfy, a homeless mutt
who lives in a box in an alley. Arfy writes to every person on Butternut
Street about what a great pet he'd make. His letters to prospective owners
share that he's house broken! He has his own squeaky bone! He can learn to
live with cats! But, no one wants him. Won't anyone open their heart--and
home--to a lonesome dog? Readers will be happily surprised to learn just who
steps up to adopt Arfy. Troy Cummings's hilarious and touching story is a
perfect gift for a child wanting a dog, and for pet adoption advocates. It
also showcases many different styles of letter writing, making it appealing
to parents and teachers looking to teach the lost art of written
communication. "It's an instant classic in our household." --#1 New York
Times bestselling author Sarah J. Maas
Gooney Bird Greene Mar 01 2020 From the moment Gooney Bird Greene arrives
at Watertower Elementary School, her fellow second-graders are intrigued by
her unique sense of style and her unusual lunches. So when story time
arrives, the choice is unanimous: they want to hear about Gooney Bird
Greene. And that suits her just fine, because, as it turns out, Gooney Bird
has quite a few interesting and “absolutely true” stories to tell. Through
Gooney Bird and her tales, acclaimed author Lois Lowry introduces young
readers to the concepts and elements of storytelling. By demonstrating some
of the simple techniques that reveal the extraordinary in everyday events,
this book will encourage the storyteller in everyone.
Significant Studies for Second Grade Jul 29 2022 A full year curriculum for
second grade reading and writing.
Big Second Grade Workbook Jul 25 2019 "This workbook is packed with
exercises that makes learning fun! The proven activities can support your
child's success in school by teaching important lessons in language arts,
math, science, and social studies. With over 300 pages of practice, your
child will work and learn for many happy hours."-Open Court Reading Student Anthology, Book 1, Grade 2 Dec 30 2019 Student
Anthologies include a variety of narrative and informative texts to help
students understand concepts such as key ideas and details, writing as a
craft, and the integration of background knowledge and ideas.
2nd Grade Reading May 27 2022 The Force is strong with this series!
Introducing a line of workbooks that marries the iconic popularity of Star
Wars with the unique mix of editorial quality, fun presentation, and
rigorous educational standards that Workman applied to the BRAIN QUEST
Workbooks. Twelve titles launch the seriesÑthree each for Pre-K through 2nd
GradeÑand dig deep into core subjects, including numbers, ABCs, phonics, and
reading readiness for younger grades, and math, reading, and writing for the
older ones. The material, which aligns with national Common Core State

Standards, is designed to reinforce essential concepts and lessons taught in
schools. Any child, not just fans of Star WarsÑbut yes, those fans will be
especially delighted (as will reluctant learners)Ñwill love the ÒAÓ is for
Anakin approach to phonics. Kids will practice learning numbers by counting
and circling X-wing starfighters and clone troopers. Master place values by
sorting groups of Wookiees. There are math problemsÑYoda is holding 7
lightsabers. 5 of the lightsabers are blue. The rest are green. How many
green lightsabers is he holding? And Language ArtsÑCircle the correct
homophone in this sentence: Luke is a Jedi knight/night. Featuring favorite
characters like Luke Skywalker, Queen Amidala, Yoda, and Obi-Wan Kenobi, and
other creatures, monsters, Jedi, and Sith, the workbooks are filled with
thousands of original illustrations drawing from all six Star Wars movies
and the expanded Star Wars universe. Learn well, you will.
Lightning Lit and Comp Aug 30 2022
Reading, Grade 2 May 03 2020 Standards-Based Connections Reading for grade
2 offers focused skill practice in reading comprehension. A skill assessment
will point out students' learning gaps. This allows teachers to choose
appropriate student pages for individualized remediation. The student pages
emphasize five important reading comprehension skills: summarizing,
inferring, story elements, comparing and contrasting, and cause and effect.
The book includes high-interest fiction and nonfiction, with texts about
moving day, volcanoes, Laura Ingalls Wilder, planets, poetry, and more.
--Each 96-page book in the Standards-Based Connections Reading series
includes a skill assessment, an assessment analysis, targeted practice
pages, and an answer key, making this series an ideal resource for
differentiation and remediation. The skill assessments and assessment
analyses help teachers determine individualized instructional needs. And,
the focused, comprehensive practice pages and self-assessments guide
students to reflection and exploration for deeper learning!
Reading Comprehension Grade 2 Jul 05 2020 Transforming the learning
capacity & capabilities of your kids ever so elegantly, our premium &
wonderfully crafted reading comprehension 2nd grade prove to be a vital
addition in the learning books. Reading Comprehension Grade 2 book comes
with modernly organized content which enables the kid to take their learning
ability to a greater level grammar workbook grade 2. * Features: * Reading
comprehension grade 2 feature plenty of gradually advancing levels targets
for the students and kids which is their essential requirement at a growing
age for steady growth. * Reading comprehension 2nd grade comes with skill
oriented stuff which is designed in such a way that the book enhances the
skill level with ease by providing normal progression. * Reading
comprehension strategies have more than 40 workbook pages which are filled
with ready to reproduce pages so that the kids are offered with the wide
variety for having to reading comprehension for kids practice. * Reading
comprehension tests has too very easy to follow instructions and directions
along with the entertaining exercises to motivate them to work on their own.
* Reading comprehension questions is drafted right according to relevant
applied standards and ensures that a pragmatic approach reading
comprehension activities for the betterment of students can be inculcated.
Patrick N. Peerson Funny Learn Play Team * This book has been updated and
revised according to the standard curriculum for students by the Expert with

more than ten years of experience from most of the famous and trusted
institutions in the United States. We also guarantee that all contents are
correct. *
Units of Study for Teaching Reading May 15 2021 "In second grade, children
move from a "little-kid" focus on print to a "big-kid" focus on meaning. The
first unit, Second-Grade Reading Growth Spurt, teaches children to take
charge of their reading, drawing on everything they know to figure out hard
words, understand author's craft, and build big ideas about the books they
read. Children learn that books can be their teachers in the second unit,
Becoming Experts: Reading Nonfiction, in which they learn more about
familiar topics and grow understanding of new topics while working on word
solving, vocabulary development, and comparing and contrasting information
across texts. In the third unit, Bigger Books Mean Amping Up Reading Power,
children learn strategies to build three foundational reading
skills--fluency, understanding figurative language, and comprehension. In
the final unit for second grade, Series Book Clubs, children work within
book clubs to study author's craft to understand ways authors use word
choice, figurative language, punctuation, and even patterns to construct a
series and evoke feelings in readers"--Pearson.com.
The Best Teacher in Second Grade Oct 27 2019 This heartfelt story shows the
difference a good teacher can make in a student’s life! Luna has the best
teacher in second grade. Mr. Hopper loves the midnight sky almost as much as
Luna does, but the rest of the class isn’t on the same page. They won’t
listen to her ideas for the Family Night program—until something goes
unexpectedly wrong! With a nudge from Mr. Hopper, Luna shares her plan,
which just might save the show. From the team that wrote and illustrated The
Best Seat in Second Grade and The Best Chef in Second Grade, this appealing
story will appeal to all second graders, as well as their parents,
caregivers, and, especially, teachers! This Level Two I Can Read is geared
toward kids who read on their own but still need a little help. Whether
shared at home or in a classroom, the engaging stories, longer sentences,
and language play of Level Two books are proven to help kids take their next
steps toward reading success.
Flat Stanley: On Ice Jan 29 2020 Flat Stanley and Arthur are excited to go
ice-skating on the frozen lake. But when the weather suddenly warms up,
Stanley finds himself skating on thin ice! Beginning readers will love
following along with Flat Stanley's winter adventure. Flat Stanly: On Ice is
a Level Two I Can Read book, geared for kids who read on their own but still
need a little help.
2nd Grade at Home Apr 13 2021 Learn at home with help from the education
experts at The Princeton Review! 2ND GRADE AT HOME provides simple, guided
lessons and activities that parents can use to help keep 2nd graders on
track this year. Anxious about remote learning and hybrid schooling? Worried
that the unique circumstances around coronavirus and education might keep
your child from getting the help they need in class this year? Want to help
support your child's schooling, but not sure where to start? You're not
alone! 2ND GRADE AT HOME is a parent guide to supporting your child's
learning, with help you can undertake from home. It provides: · Guided help
for key 2nd grade reading and math topics · Skills broken into short, easyto-accomplish lessons · Explanations for parents, plus independent question

sets for kids · Fun at-home learning activities for each skill that use
common household items · Parent tips, review sections, and challenge
activities seeded throughout the book The perfect mix of parent guidance,
practical lessons, and hands-on activities to keep kids engaged and up-todate, 2ND GRADE AT HOME covers key grade-appropriate topics including: ·
early reading comprehension · context & understanding · event order ·
fiction & nonfiction · place value · addition and subtraction ·
multiplication · patterns and shapes · charts & graphs · likelihood ... and
more!
Second Grade Reading and Writing Dec 22 2021 Mastering second grade reading
and writing is fun and exciting with this book that combines language arts
activities with puzzles and humor to lower the barriers to learning and
build essential skills. Reading and writing are two of the most important
building blocks for future learning, and Highlights(TM) brings Fun with a
Purpose® into these essential activities for second graders. Our awardwinning content blends reading and writing skills with puzzles, humor, and
playful art, which makes learning exciting and fun. Second grade reading and
writing skills such as phonics, word recognition, and key ideas will help
students improve and will build confidence in the classroom.
Spanish, Grade 2 Apr 01 2020 Brighter Child(R) Spanish for Grade 2 helps
students master beginning foreign language skills. Practice is included for
learning number words, neighborhood words, classroom words, and more. School
success starts here! Workbooks in the popular Brighter Child(R) series are
packed with plenty of fun activities that teach a variety of essential
school skills. Students will find help for math, English and grammar,
handwriting, and other important subject areas. Each book contains fullcolor practice pages, easy-to-follow instructions, and an answer key.
In November Sep 18 2021 Describes the autumn activities and traditions that
November's cooling temperatures bring.
2nd Grade Reading Skill Builders Workbook Sep 30 2022 Learn from anywhere
with these kid-friendly, teacher-reviewed activities for 2nd grade reading
success! This colorful workbook is jam-packed with fun games and exercises
for 2nd graders tackling reading. Perfect for back to school--no matter what
that looks like! Good reading skills are essential for success in 2nd grade
and beyond. This 128-page workbook is full of engaging activities that
strengthen an early reader’s ability to recognize and understand a variety
of words and text, from phonics to sentences to stories. Each activity
focuses on a skill needed to become a superstar reader, such as: • consonant
blends • silent consonants • long vowels • hard & soft letter sounds •
compound words • contractions • prefixes & suffixes • reading comprehension
... and much more! With vibrant pages full of games and puzzles, 2nd Grade
Reading Skill Builders Workbook will help your child catch up, keep up, and
get ahead—and best of all, to have lots of fun doing it! ***** Why Sylvan
Products Work ***** Sylvan Learning Workbooks won a National Parenting
Publications Awards (NAPPA) Honors Award as a top book series for children
in the elementary-aged category. NAPPA is the nation’s most comprehensive
awards program for children’s products and parenting resources and has been
critically reviewing products since 1990. The Award recognizes Sylvan
Learning Workbooks as some of the most innovative and useful products geared
to parents. Sylvan's proven system inspires kids to learn and has helped

children nationwide catch up, keep up, and get ahead in school. Sylvan has
been a trusted partner for parents for thirty years and has based their
supplemental education success on programs developed through a focus on the
highest educational standards and detailed research. Sylvan’s line of
educational products equips families with fun, effective, and gradeappropriate learning tools. Our workbooks and learning kits feature
activities, stories, and games to reinforce the skills children need to
develop and achieve their academic potential. Students will reap the rewards
of improved confidence and a newfound love of learning.
Reading Comprehension Grade 2 Jun 03 2020 Organized by specific reading
skills, this book is designed to enhance students' reading comprehension.
The focused, meaningful practice and entertaining topics motivate students
to learn.
Spectrum Language Arts, Grade 2 Aug 06 2020 An understanding of language
arts concepts is key to strong communication skillsÑthe foundation of
success across disciplines. Spectrum Language Arts for grade 2 provides
focused practice and creative activities to help your child master
sentences, parts of speech, capitalization, and punctuation. --This
comprehensive workbook doesnÕt stop with focused practiceÐit encourages
children to explore their creative sides by challenging them with thoughtprovoking writing projects. Aligned to current state standards, Spectrum
Language Arts for grade 2 includes an answer key and a supplemental WriterÕs
Guide to reinforce grammar and language arts concepts. With the help of
Spectrum, your child will build the language arts skills necessary for a
lifetime of success.
Barney (The Puppy Place #57) Dec 10 2020 Welcome to the Puppy Place! Where
every puppy finds a home. Welcome to the Puppy Place!Charles and Lizzie
Peterson love puppies. Their family fosters these young dogs, giving them
love and proper care, until they can find the perfect forever home. Lizzie
Peterson is excited to watch her best friend Maria in an equestrian
competition. As the horses get ready to compete, a curious dachshund races
straight into the ring! When Lizzie finds that the puppy belongs to a family
who is a bit overwhelmed, she decides to help them re-home Barney. But
finding the perfect owners for this loud and peppy dog might not be so easy.
Alvin Ho: Allergic to Girls, School, and Other Scary Things Jan 11 2021 The
first book in a hilarious chapter book series that tackles anxiety in a fun,
kid-friendly way. Perfect for both beginning and reluctant readers, and fans
of Diary of a Wimpy Kid! A humorous and touching series about facing your
fears and embracing new experiences—with a truly unforgettable
character—from author Lenore Look and New York Times bestselling and
Caldecott Honor winning illustrator LeUyen Pham. Alvin, an Asian American
second grader, is afraid of everything—elevators, tunnels, girls, and, most
of all, school. He’s so afraid of school that, while he’ s there, he never,
ever, says a word. But at home, Alvin is a very loud superhero named
Firecracker Man, a brother to Calvin and Anibelly, and a gentleman-intraining, just like his dad. With the help of his family, can Alvin take on
the outside world without letting his fears get the best of him? “Alvin’s a
winner.” —New York Post
Beezus and Ramona Sep 06 2020 Repeat.
Mercy Watson to the Rescue Oct 08 2020 The first adventure of this NEW YORK

TIMES best-selling porcine wonder is now available as an e-book. (Ages 6 8) Features an audio read-along! To Mr. and Mrs. Watson, Mercy is not just a
pig – she's a porcine wonder. And to the portly and good-natured Mercy, the
Watsons are an excellent source of buttered toast, not to mention that
buttery-toasty feeling she gets when she snuggles into bed with them. This
is not, however, so good for the Watsons' bed. BOOM! CRACK! As the bed and
its occupants slowly sink through the floor, Mercy escapes in a flash – "to
alert the fire department," her owners assure themselves. But could Mercy
possibly have another emergency in mind – like a sudden craving for their
neighbors' sugar cookies? Welcome to the wry and endearing world of Mercy
Watson – an ebullient new character for early chapter-book readers in a
series that's destined to be a classic.
First Grade, Here I Come! Nov 01 2022 The funny follow-up to Kindergarten,
Here I Come! Now includes a sheet of stickers! First grade—it's the big
time! After all, it's a real honest to goodness grade. In verses that are
both funny and full of heart, D.J. Steinberg celebrates big and small
moments, ones that all young "scholars" will relate to—baby teeth that won't
fall out, choosing the perfect library book, celebrating Pajama Day, and
wrangling with the mysteries of spelling. From the first day of school to
the last, this engaging anthology is essential reading for all soon-to-be
first graders.
Woodward and McTwee Jul 17 2021 Woodward and McTwee are the silliest of
friends. A bird and a hippopotamus could not be more different, but they
love playing hide-and-seek and pulling pranks on each other. Join Woodward
and McTwee for a ton of fun with two hilarious stories!
The Little Butterfly That Could (A Very Impatient Caterpillar Book) Feb 21
2022 WHAT IF I CAN'T? “Will elicit plenty of giggles." -- Kirkus Reviews
Which way to the flowers? That way. 200 miles. How am I supposed to travel
that far?! You fly. Can I take a plane? No. Then I'll never make it! This
comical companion to Ross Burach's The Very Impatient Caterpillar pays
loving homage to every child's struggle to persist through challenges while
also delivering a lighthearted lesson on butterfly migration. Remember, if
at first you don't succeed, fly, fly again!
Get Ready for 2nd Grade Mar 25 2022 Math, phonics, grammar, writing,
reading activities plus stickers and game board.
The Best Seat in Second Grade Apr 25 2022 Sam has the best seat in second
grade—right next to George Washington, the class pet! Sam brings his hamster
buddy on the class field trip to the science museum…but disaster strikes
when George jumps from Sam’s pocket into the museum’s Hamster Habitat.
“Carter’s expressive watercolor illustrations help bring the kids in room 75
and their furry pet to life,” commented Kirkus. The Best Seat in Second
Grade is a Level Two I Can Read book, geared for kids who read on their own
but still need a little help. Whether shared at home or in a classroom, the
engaging stories, longer sentences, and language play of Level Two books are
proven to help kids take their next steps toward reading success.
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